
Subject: Re: Wayne, check this out...
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 07 May 2002 16:29:41 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I prefer to use 1" compression horns in two-way systems, because 2" exit devices don't have the
top octave performance.  They're just too big.  Compensation helps a lot though.If you order a
PSD3003 from Eminence right now, you'll find they're not in stock.  Anything else will be at your
door in days, but the PSD3003 and its diaphragms aren't available.  I suspect they are preparing
to supercede it with a replacement.
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